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UNESCO Chair, Munster Technological University 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Adjustment Request Letter 
September 15th 2022 
 
 
 
Dear Stakeholders,  
 
We recognise that a key requirement of our participation in the UN Global Compact is the 
preparation and posting of our Communication of Engagement (COE). 
 
We are currently comprising our COE, including the description of our actions regarding the 
GC Priorities, and the measurement outcomes. 
 
We request the COE deadline for both the MTU UNESCO Chair and MTU to be adjusted by 
two weeks from September 17th to October 10th. 
 
 
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
 
Catherine Carty,  
UNESCO Chair Manager,  
Munster Technological University,  
Tralee, Ireland 


